
 

 

 
 
At the beginning of 2022, Arizona State University (ASU) welcomed the 
American University Kyiv (AUK) as a member of the ASU-Cintana Alliance 
and launched new educational opportunities for Ukrainian students looking 
to pursue undergraduate and graduate degrees. 
 
We recognize these challenging times in Ukraine, and we in believe in the 
potential of the Ukrainian people. We are confident that, as a 
university Powered by ASU, AUK will be able to provide students with the 
opportunities they need and deserve to access high quality education in 
high-demand fields. Our deep partnership enables AUK to access ASU’s 
online curriculum and expertise in digital learning, and insights into how to 
build world-class degree programs. Our mutual articulation agreements 
enable students in select programs of study to earn an ASU credential or 
degree along with an AUK diploma.  
  
As a member of the ASU-Cintana Alliance, AUK will also be part of a global 
network of universities working together to improve the quality and access 
to higher education worldwide. Thus, AUK will also benefit from Alliance 
member insights on how to design opportunities for students to build 
meaningful careers and contribute to the growth and success of the region.  
 
ASU is known for designing innovative academic programs with strong 
student outcomes at scale. We’re proud to share this expertise with the 
world through our close collaboration with Cintana Education and, as a 
result of our partnership with AUK, to the Ukrainian nation. Our 
comprehensive, long-term partnership with AUK reflects ASU’s 
commitment to supporting Ukraine and helping our colleagues build a 
better future for their country.  
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